
LEGION PARK PARKING POLICY 
 

Parking in Legion Park is a service and a courtesy provided by the Town of 
Whitehall. 

Parking in Legion Park is approved only on a temporary basis. Visitors (campers and vehicles) 
may stay in the park for no more than 7 consecutive days. Visitors must park perpendicular to the 
curb/outlets. During the months of June-October, if visitors are staying over a weekend (Friday- 
Sunday) they must be parked west of the fishpond to avoid farmers market set up. There will be 
no parking permitted during the last weekend in July due to Frontier Days. If parking must be 
longer than the 7-day period for example, work or extenuating circumstances, the request will be 
reviewed on a case-by-case basis by the Mayor for approval or denial.  

Payment must be received prior to parking. Electricity is kept off unless payment is made to the 
town clerk. Payment amount is set by the town Council. Once payment is received from visitors, 
a treasurer’s receipt (yellow copy) will be issued and must be displayed in the front window of 
the camper or vehicle. 

Failure to comply with this policy may result in fines, fees and removal of camper or vehicle at 
visitor’s expense.  


